
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
NOTICE TO TAMA COUNTY CITIZENS FOR SUGGESTED CHANGES TO ARTICLE 

XIX SOLAR ZONING ORDINANCE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Tama County Board of Supervisors would like public comments on 
changes the public would like to see made to the current Solar Zoning Ordinance.  The public is 
invited to submit written and signed comments on the ordinance to the Tama County Auditor’s 

Office at PO Box 61 Toledo, IA  52342.  Written and signed comments may also be emailed to the 
Tama County Auditor, Laura Kopsa at lkopsa@tamacounty.org.  All written comments need to be 

submitted by June 30, 2023. 
 


